
 

 

Zero-Tolerance Policy & Filing Complaints 

SMITH TRANSPORTATION strives to protect public safety and has instituted a strict zero 

tolerance substance program. Drivers are strictly banned from using intoxicating substances 

when providing transportation services. If you believe your driver may be under the influence of 

drugs or alcohol, please have the driver END THE TRIP IMMEDIATELY. After the driver has 

ended the trip, please report any feedback directly by emailing  

If you want to file a complaint against a driver. How do I file a complaint? 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


